From: Ken Kaufmann

To: MENZA Candice

Cc: Adam Lowney

Subject: Re: Docket Number UM 2118--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 10:59:51 AM

Good morning Ms. Menza,

Sunthurst and PacifiCorp resolved their discovery issue and hereby jointly request cancellation
of tomorrow’s scheduled conference in the above matter.

Thank you and ALJ Kirkpatrick for the opportunity to confer (even though it is no longer
necessary).

Please confirm receipt and feel free to call me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Kenneth Kaufmann

Attorney at Law

1785 Willamette Falls Dr., Suite 5
West Linn, OR 97068

(503) 230-7715 (office)

(503) 972-2921 (fax)

(503) 595-1867 (direct)
ken@kaufmann.law

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION AND
MAY BE SUBJECT TO ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE, THE ATTORNEY WORK
PRODUCT DOCTRINE, THE JOINT DEFENSE PRIVILEGE, AND/OR OTHER
PRIVILEGES. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible
for delivery of this message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail
message from your computer.

On Mar 9, 2021, at 3:18 PM, MENZA Candice <candice.menza@state.or.us>
wrote:

Description: NOTICE OF CONFERENCE. Copies served on 3/9/21

CONFERENCE scheduled 3/11/2021 10:00 AM
Room: VIA ZOOM

Reporter: DIGITAL

Law Judge: KIRKPATRICK, TRACI
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Docket Name: SUNTHURST ENERGY LLC VS PACIFICORP DBA PACIFIC POWER
Utility Company: PACIFIC POWER -- ELEC, IV_E

Type of Activity: CONFERENCE, filed on 3/9/2021.

To view this document, please click on the below link:

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HCD/um?2118hcd151550.pdf

You are receiving this email notice as part of the Commission's electronic filing
(eFiling) project. All parties on the Commission's service list will receive email
notices of all documents filed in this docket. The Commission will also provide
electronic service of all related rulings, notices, and orders via email. If you are
unable to view documents electronically and therefore need to receive hard
copies, please send a statement of need to:

Public Utility Commission
Administrative Hearing Division
PO Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

For more information about eFiling, please visit the eFiling page on the eDockets

website at http:zzwww.puc.state.or.us.

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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